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May 9, 2022 

 

 

Yer Yang & Lee Kay 

930 Minnehaha Avenue East 

Saint Paul MN 55106-4533 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re:  Water Appeal for Property at 463 Como Avenue 

 

 

Dear Lee Kay and Yer Yang: 

 

This is to confirm our phone conversation on May 9, 2022 in the above matter.  You indicated 

you wish to appeal before the SPRWS Board of Commissioners; therefore, I have rescheduled 

your hearing to June 14, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mai Vang 
Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c: Patrick Shea, SPRWS 

Dolly Ludden, SPRWS Business Manager 

Derek Olson, Senior Customer Service Representative 

Molly Gagnelius 
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